
'REQZ UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

C) REGION V 

C, 1450 MARIA LANE 
CC WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596-5368 

Docket Nos. 50-361 
50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine, California 92718 

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray 
Senior Vice President 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter of December 15, 1993, in response to our letter and 

Inspection Report Nos. 50-206/93-29, 50-361/93-29, and 50-362/93-29, dated 
November 4, 1993, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the 

items which we brought to your attention. Your actions will be verified 
during a future inspection.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

C. A. VanDenburgh, ief 
Reactor Projects B ch 

cc: 
Mr. Robert G. Lacy, Manager, Nuclear Department, San Diego Gas & Electric 

Company 
Mayor, City of San Clemente 
Chairman, Board of Supervisors, County of San Diego 
Mr. Steve Hsu, Radiologic Health Branch, State Department of Health Services 

Mr. Don J. Womeldorf, Chief, Environmental Management Branch, California 
Department of Health Services 

Mr. Thomas E. Bostrom, Project Manager, Bechtel Power Corporation 
Mr. Edwin A. Guiles, Vice President.Engineering & Operations, San Diego Gas 

and Electric Co.  
T. E. Oubre, Esq., Southern California Edison Company 
Mr. Sherwin Harris, Resource Project Manager, Public Utilities Department 
Mr. Charles B. Brinkman, Manager, ABB Combustion Engineering Nuclear Power 
Mr. R. W. Krieger, Vice President, Southern California Edison Company 
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Docket Nos. 50-361 
50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine, California .92718 

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray 
Senior Vice President 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter of December 15, 1993, in response to our letter and 
Inspection Report Nos. 50-206/93-29, 50-361/93-29, and 50-362/93-29, dated 
November 4, 1993, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the 
items which we brought to your attention. Your actions will be verified 
during a future inspection.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

C. A. VanDenburgh, Chief 

* 
Reactor Projects Branch 

cc: 
Mr. Robert G. Lacy, Manager, Nuclear Department, San Diego Gas & Electric 

Company 
Mayor, City of San Clemente 
Chairman, Board of Supervisors, County of San Diego 
Mr. Steve Hsu, Radiologic Health Branch, State Department of Health Services 
Mr. Don J. Womeldorf, Chief, Environmental Management Branch, California 

Department of Health Services 
Mr. Thomas E. Bostrom, Project Manager, Bechtel Power Corporation 
Mr. Edwin A. Guiles, Vice President Engineering & Operations, San Diego Gas 

and Electric Co.  
T. E. Oubre, Esq., Southern California Edison Company 
Mr. Sherwin Harris, Resource Project Manager, Public Utilities Department 
Mr. Charles B. Brinkman, Manager, ABB Combustion Engineering Nuclear Power 
Mr. R. W. Krieger, Vice President, Southern California Edison Company 

bcc w/copy of letter dated December 15, 1993: 
Docket Fil'e 
Resident Inspector 
Project Inspector 
G. Cook 
R. Huey 
K. Perkins 
D. Clevenger



bcc w/o copy of letter dated December 15, 1993: 
M. Smith 

Region V/ann 
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